
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

        January 29, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

On January 22, 2020, we received your FOIL request for “a copy of Governor Cuomo’s 

‘recommendations,’ if any, to the Legislature pertaining to the Legislative and Judiciary budgets.  

 

The only record that would be responsive is the Governor’s proposed Legislative and Judiciary 

budget bill A.9501/S.7501, which can be found online at: 

https://www.budget.ny.gov/pubs/archive/fy21/exec/approps/leg-judi.pdf 

 

If you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.  

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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